
Resolution Honoring Dolores Midkiff-Powell 

 

Whereas Dolores Midkiff-Powell of the Michigan Public Service Commission served as Chairman 

of the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance from 2015 through 2018;  

 

Whereas Dolores Midkiff-Powell has been a longstanding active member in good standing of the 

National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) and the Staff Subcommittee 

on Accounting and Finance;  

 

Whereas Dolores Midkiff-Powell’s leadership and participation in Staff Subcommittee meetings 

has been important to the mission of the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance;  

 

Whereas Dolores Midkiff-Powell has made a substantial contribution to the quality and 

effectiveness of the Staff Subcommittee;  

 

Whereas Dolores Midkiff-Powell’s work within the NARUC Staff Subcommittee has had a 

positive influence on the effectiveness of public utility regulation education; now, therefore be it 

 

Resolved that the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners, convened at its 2018 

Summer Policy Summit in Scottsdale, Arizona, extends its sincere appreciation and gratitude to 

Dolores Midkiff-Powell for her role as Chairman of the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and 

Finance. 

_____________________________________ 

Sponsored by the Executive Committee for the Staff Subcommittee on Accounting and Finance 

Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors July 18, 2018 

 

 

 

 


